
 

What happens to the money raised by the P & C ? 
 

The P&C voted at the last meeting to give the school 

$14000 for the purpose of funding 50% of the cost of the 

items below: 

 

o English- Novels & Dictionary sets 

o Geography- Atlases 

o Science Lab- Freezer, hotplate & lab coats 

o PA system for the undercover area 

o Data projector & screen for the undercover area 

 

We are also in the process of organising Protective 

Behaviours training for all teachers, EAs, parents and 

students, to take place in 2016 of which the P & C will 

contribute funds towards. 
 

Canteen 
 

The canteen held a successful stall and meal deal on the day of 

the athletics carnival. A huge thank you to everyone who baked, 

assisted or supported us on the day. It was a fabulous team 

effort! 

Fruit & Veg week was also a success, with the students filling 

their bellies with foods packed with fruit and vegetables. 

Kerry is still calling on volunteers to help in the canteen. Come 

in for half an hour or stay for the whole morning. Volunteers will 

receive a $5 voucher and go into the draw to win a special prize. 

Next term we will be launching a new summer menu, and the 

canteen will be open from Tuesday-Friday. Please support us by 

ordering a delicious lunch for your children or giving them some 

money to buy a recess treat. Our foods are nutritious and 

delicious! 
 

Safety House 
 

An audit of the safety houses in Edgewater is currently 

underway.  

We are hoping to plant a safety house garden within the school. 

If you are interested in becoming a Safety House, please inquire 

at the office. 
 

Uniforms 
 

In 2016 there will be changes made to the way you purchase 

your children’s school uniforms. The P&C has voted to outsource 

the uniform shop, making it much more convenient to make 

your purchases. This will also free up funds to purchase items for 

the school.  More information to come. 

Fathers’ Day 
 

Happy Fathers’ Day to all the Dads. We hope your children 

spoiled you at the Fathers’ Day Stall. Thank you to 

everyone who helped out or supported us by buying gifts. 

 

Hogs Breath Community Cash 
 

Does your family dine at Hogs Breath? If so, ask them for a 

Community Cash Card, and then place it in the fundraising tray 

in the school office.  Hogs Breath will donate $5 to the school for 

each $30 you spend. Once we have a few cards we will redeem 

them and spend the money on our school. 
 

Halloween 
 

Preparations are well underway and we are excited to 

hold our first ever Halloween Party. Please support 

the P&C and school community by coming along with 

your friends and family for a afternoon/evening of 

fun and games. Dress up in your spookiest. Prizes 

galore!  

 

We are calling on donations of a bag of wrapped 

lollies/chocolates and one new item to be placed in a 

raffle hamper. Our hampers will have the following 

themes; boys, girls, BBQ/Outdoors, cooking. 

Donations can be placed in the box in the library. 

 

Each class has been allocated a stall, and we are 

looking for volunteers to help out in short shifts. 

Please chat to your room contact to see how you can 

help.  
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Stall 

 
Trick or Treat 

Bag a Bottle 

Splat the Rat 

Selfie wall/Setup 

Sausage Sizzle 

Apple Bobbing 

Hamburgers 

VOLUNTEERS REQUIRED 

Mystery Jars 

Shooting Gallery 

Cookie Decorating 

Haunted Classroom 

Mask Making 

Raffle 

Canteen/Cake Stall 

Fairy Floss 

 

Contact 

 
Joanne May 

Larrisa Dodsworth 

Louise Skuse 

Students 

Kylie McCulloch 

Morag Young 

Jade Munzer 

 

Clare & Haydn Farrow 

Donna Allen 

Nicole Wilson 
Ms Hill, Michelle, Linda & Colin 

Bev Power 

Yvonne Von Guttenberg 

Natalie Bradley 

Kellie Taylor 

 

 
The P&C 2015 AGM will be held on 2 December @ 6.30pm  in the staff room. All positions and committees will become vacant.  

Please come along if you are interested in joining the P&C. We’d love to see you. 

We are looking for Parents of 2016 Year 6 students to come along to create a Graduation Committee. 

 


